WERE WE RESPONSIBLE?

Last fall we blasted comedian Kathy Griffin for the obscene
and bigoted remark she made at the Emmys. And as everyone
knows, we went after the ABC show “The View,” big time last
year. We mention this because Griffin was recently told that
her invitation to appear on “The View” was cancelled. The
reason given was considered tongue-in-check by everyone: the
show’s producer said it was because Griffin was “too mean” to
Barbara Walters the last time she was on the show.

Makes us wonder: Were we responsible for nixing her? We hope
SO.


https://www.catholicleague.org/were-we-responsible/

